
Call for a Responsible Book Review Editor for the Nordic Journal of Migration Research

This call has now been extended to the 17th of March.

The Nordic Journal of Migration Research (NJMR) is recruiting a Responsible Book Review
Editor based in a Nordic country or whose work is related to the Nordic context, with training
starting in early 2024. We seek scholars in the interdisciplinary field of migration studies with
previous editorial experience, including some experience in editing, reviewing, and
publishing in peer-reviewed, international journals. While the work is not renumerated, the
position provides an opportunity to become acquainted with state-of-the-art scholarly work,
develop editing skills, contribute to the production of knowledge about migration in the
Nordic region, and participate in setting the research agenda in the field.

NJMR is a scholarly, open-access journal published by Nordic Migration Research (NMR) in
collaboration with Helsinki University Press (HUP), appearing four times a year. NJMR aims to
promote and advance the circulation of the multidisciplinary study of international migration
and ethnic relations that is relevant for the Nordic countries. The journal publishes
high-quality articles and book reviews in English (https://journal-njmr.org/).

As the Responsible Book Review Editor, you will coordinate the book review editorial team.
The work includes ensuring there are enough book reviews per issue, completing editorial
work including reading book reviews and giving feedback to reviewers, organizing (online)
editorial meetings for the book review team, confirming information regarding book reviews
is up to date, ensuring there is continuity within the book review team, and training new
book review editors. Your work will ensure the journal publishes 16 book reviews per year.
Working as the Responsible Book Review Editor will require the ability to guide a team, plan
ahead, work independently, good knowledge of scientific writing and communication skills,
attention to detail, and good English language skills. Prior experience with editorial work is
an advantage.

We are looking for an individual who can commit themselves for a minimum period of two
years.

If you are interested in this position, please send a short motivation letter of max. 1 page and
your CV (including list of publications) to both the Editor-in-Chiefs, Dalia Abdelhady
(dalia.abdelhady@soc.lu.se) and Nahikari Irastorza (nahikari.irastorza@mau.se), and the
current Responsible Book Review Editor, Alyssa Marie Kvalvaag (alyssa.m.kvalvaag@nord.no).

For more information, please contact Alyssa Marie Kvalvaag (alyssa.m.kvalvaag@nord.no).
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